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          NATIONAL HOBO PARADE 
                         

 
 
Jim is ready to head down to the Hobo Parade. 

                           

 
Karlyle and Lois have it all covered.  Hats for the sun and 
a flyswatter for those pesky flies. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

           CELEBRATING   

ASSISTED LIVING WEEK 

SEPTEMBER 10-16 

 

           Labor Day (U.S.) 

September 4 

 

Catholic Mass 

September 6   10:00am 

 

Grandparents Day 

September 10 

 

Dirksen Family Band 

September 10    3:00pm 

 

Jeff Buege/Gospel Singer 

September 13     2:00pm 

 

The Nords Band 

September 21    2:00pm 

 

Hymn Sing 

September 24    2:00pm 

 

Music Therapy 

September 26   10:30am 

 

Singing Cowgirl 

September 27    10:30am 

 

Pastor John 

September 27   3:00pm 

September 2023 

 



 

    HOBO DAYS CONTINUED 
                     

 
Summit House staff were busy throwing candy. 
 

        
       We had a great time watching the parade. 
 

 
Harley Schroeder invited his family to join him. 
  

 

 

                    SMORES 
                     

 
 
It was national Smores day, so we just had to 
celebrate with some homemade smores for 
everyone.  Vicki, who is part of the healthcare 
team, took some time out of her busy schedule 
to enjoy one of these with Viola.  
 
 
 
 
 

              BALLOON TENNIS 
 

 
Balloon tennis is one of our favorite activities 
that we do here at the Summit House.  
Keeping that balloon in the air and inbound is a 
great way of exercising and getting everyone 
laughing.  Laughter is the best medicine! 
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National Honeybee Day 
                                  

 
Enjoying a game of Honeybee Bingo!  
 

 
Everyone enjoyed the variety of honey foods.  

     

 
Harlan and Deloris were all smiles at this party. 

 
 
 

 

                                                  
           STEAK DINNER 
 
                   

 
 
Congratulations to Arlene for winning the 
drawing to pick a meal of her choice.  She 
decided on Ribeye steak, baked potatoes, 
broccoli salad and ice cream sundaes.  All the 
tenants enjoyed that meal for sure.  Can’t wait 
to see what next month brings. 
 
 
 
      
                               

 
Arlene and Jean were enjoying the finger 
licking good honey treats.      
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TENANT OF THE MONTH 
              Larry Stohr 
                   

 
 
Larry was born in Buffalo Center, Iowa on June 2, 
1943.  His parents were Elmer and Lillian Stohr 
from Lakota, Iowa.  Larry had one brother, Dale, 
who died at a young age.  He lived in Lakota until 
the age of 12 then moved to Thompson where he 
worked on the farm.  Larry married Charlotte on 
December 17, 1965, at the Shell Rock Lutheran 
Church in Northwood.  After he was married, they 
lived in Leland, Iowa and worked at Fleet Guard 
for 11 years and then Farm Servies for eight 
years before buying his own farm in 2002.  They 
were married for 56 years and have three 
daughters, seven grandchildren and three great 
grandchildren.  Larry and Charlotte enjoyed riding 
motorcycles and wintering in Texas.  Larry has 
lived at the Summit House for three and a half 
years. 
Congratulations on being Tenant of the Month! 
 

 

 

          September Birthdays 
 
TENANTS 
 
Donna Rudisell           9/6 
Harlan Schoeder         9/7 
Kathy Colby                9/12 
Deloris Eekhoff           9/15 
Betty Anderson          9/16 
Steve Boman              9/19 
Jerry Connor              9/30 
 
STAFF 
 
Dana Janes                 9/7 
 

             
 
 
 

                 Happy Birthday 
                       

 
 
Anna Mae turned 99 on August 4.  She 
celebrated all weekend with her family and the 
tenants at the Summit House with cake and 
ice cream.  You are Ninety-nine and Fabulous. 

 


